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Construction Update, June 16, 2014

e Starting on June 16, 2014, the utility companies will be out on Kerr Parkway working on relocating their
facilities. During this work, traffic control using flaggers will be set up so traffic will be able to move through
the area.

e On June 23, 2014, Kerr Contractors will begin the area closures of Kerr Parkway beginning with “Area IlI”
between McNary Parkway (north intersection) and Jefferson Parkway. Detours route signage will be set up
to move traffic around the section closures. This section will be closed for approximately 2 weeks.

¢ Once the work in the Area Il is complete, Kerr Contractors will open it up and then close Area VI between
McNary Parkway (south intersection) and Boones Ferry Road. This closure is expected to last 4 weeks.

¢ The “Areas” referred to above are shown on the Kerr Parkway Detour Map which can be found on the
project website under “Other Materials”.

These closures will significantly impact traffic so please plan ahead by finding an alternate route and
allowing extra time.

Directions

Kerr Parkway Kerr Parkway
Lake Oswego, OR 97034

See map: Google Maps

Source URL (retrieved on 09/30/2016 - 1:37am):
http://ci.oswego.or.us/publicworks/construction-update-june-16-2014

Page 1 of 1


http://www.ci.oswego.or.us/publicworks/kerr-parkway-rehabilitation-project
http://maps.google.com?q=45.431259+-122.718506+%28Kerr+Parkway%2C+Lake+Oswego%2C+OR%2C+97034%2C+us%29
http://ci.oswego.or.us/publicworks/construction-update-june-16-2014

